
December 7,2A20

Kiwanis Club of Seminole

Brepkfast

clo Charlene Jasmin, Treasurer

1001 Starkey Road, Lot 293

Largo, FL 3377L

Dear Charlene & Club Members,

On behalf of the lnterfaith Food Pantry I want to perconally thank you for your generous donation of
5250.00. Your kind donation allows us to prevent hurqer for many families in our community.

We are truly blessed to have your wonderful support. We wish you a wonderful and peaceful

holiday season.

Sincerely,

w
Gloria J.T. Smith (GloriaSmithC2l@gmail.coml

Correspon dence Secretary

& the entire Volunteer lnterfaith Food Pantry Team

9530 Starkey Road, P.O. Box 7}7!,5eminole, FL 39775 (7271392-9365


